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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Fire Services Bill.
I support this legislation in its current form. My reasons are:

1. The CFA would be what it should be - a volunteer based organisation independent fro outside influence
that includes a trade union movement, a political support group and the opposition.

2. The CFA should deal with the government of the day for resourcing and legislative support only.

3. The CFA should work within the emergency services umbrella under the direction of a Commissioner.
4. Fiskville survivors have the right to compensation.

5. The CFA will be able to continue its great community work.

Thank you
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